
My name is McKay Ballard. I feel I bring a valuable skill set and perspective that is beneficial to the 

school. I have the unique experience of being a parent of a child attending John Hancock Charter School, 

as well as being a former student of the school. 

As a student at JHCS, I enjoyed my educational experience, and now our family drives all the way from 

Orem to ensure my own child receives the same outstanding educational care I received. 

I own a small business in Utah County, which has given me specific insights and practical knowledge. As 

a member of a local charter school board in Utah, which began in 2002, I believe I can provide relevant 

oversight to the operations of JHCS now and into the next generation. 

 


